
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  August 14, 2019   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Tammie Ryall, Planning Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Ferry Dock Hill Parking Lot Closure 
 
 
The Ferry Dock Hill parking lot will be closed from Saturday, August 17 at 
12:00 noon to Sunday, August 18 at 11:00 p.m. 
 
The parking lot will be used by emergency services during the “Port Huron 
Float Down,” an unsanctioned event that has occurred annually. All other 
municipal parking lots will be available as normal. For a list of alternative 
parking please visit https://www.sarnia.ca/parking/.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Tammie Ryall, Planning Manager 
tammie.ryall@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3291 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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